
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Alan Blount, MA, BSc, QTS 

Newstead Wood School is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity 

No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 

834 8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

 

 

Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

1 May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

China Night – Monday 7 July 

We are delighted to invite you to a special Chinese Cultural Evening that will take place on Monday 7 July at 

6.00pm in the Main Hall. The event is expected to end between 7.00pm and 7.30pm. 

This exciting evening has been organised to: 

• Spark greater interest in learning Chinese among students 

• Showcase and celebrate Chinese culture 

• Share the achievements of students in their Chinese classes 

The event will feature performances by students from Years 8, 9 and 10 who are currently studying Chinese. 

In addition, some students who are not in Chinese classes but have a keen interest in Chinese culture will 

also be participating. 

The programme will include: 

• Chinese songs 

• Martial arts demonstrations 

• Interactive games and quizzes 

• Poetry recitations 

• Musical performances 

• Role plays and tongue twisters 

Entry is completely free, and no tickets or prior registration are required. While there will be no sale of food 

or drinks, we are confident the performances will offer plenty to enjoy and discuss. 

This event is open to all families and friends, so please feel free to invite others who may be interested. We 

very much look forward to welcoming you and hope you will join us in celebrating your children’s hard work 

and enthusiasm. 

Yours sincerely 

S Zhang    P Bongout 

Mrs S Zhang    Ms P Bongout 

Teacher of Chinese   Assistant Headteacher  


